
 

European Masonic Meeting 22-25 June, 2023 

 
          November 2022 
Dear Brethren All,          
    
We are very pleased & proud to announce that Athol Lodge No.74, in the city of Birmingham, will 
be hosting the 2023 European Masonic Meeting, which was postponed from 2021 due to COVID 
restrictions. 
 
Athol Lodge No.74 is an historic Masonic Lodge which recently celebrated 211 years of history 
and is situated in a stunning Grade 2 Listed Building in Birmingham City centre in the Masonic 
Province of Warwickshire, where we will be welcoming our visitors from across the whole of the 
UK, Europe and further afield.  

Athol Lodge No.74, whilst a historic freemason's lodge, is a vibrant, forward-looking lodge where 
you can be assured of a very warm welcome from our members, their partners and families. 
 
Our priority for the EMM 2023 is to ensure we extend a very warm welcome to all our visitors and 
so we have designed a programme of ceremonies and great social events for all. Athol Lodge is 
planning a full programme for Masons, Guests, Wives and Partners, including: 

• Masonic Meeting followed by formal dinner with non-masonic guests, wives and 
partners 

• Welcome drinks reception to Athol Lodge for Buffet meal  
• Free day with many sightseeing options in Birmingham, including canal trips, art 

galleries, museums and shopping opportunities. 
• Discounted accommodation at the prestigious waterfront Premier Inn Hotel just 

yards from Athol Lodge. 

To find out more about our plans and to register your interest in attending the European Masonic 
Meeting 2023 by visiting our website www.athol.org.uk    
 
Or following this link to our EMM registration page  
https://athol.org.uk/european-masonic-meeting-2023/ (scroll to the bottom of the page). 
 
After registering we will send further information and costs at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your interest, we will update you with developments over the coming months and 

http://www.athol.org.uk/
https://athol.org.uk/european-masonic-meeting-2023/
https://athol.org.uk/


we look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Sincerely and fraternally,  
 
 
Anthony Wright,  
 
 
Past Master, Athol Lodge 74 


